
 
 
 
Residents of Bermuda Greens, 
 
We are extremely fortunate to reside in a community where we are surrounded 
by beautiful landscaping, and we were blessed to have sustained only minor 
damage as a result of hurricane Ian.  Our landscaping maintenance contractor, 
Juarez Lawn Care, Inc., has been an outstanding partner in maintaining our 
grounds for over 20 years and we can be very proud of the wonderful impression 
our surroundings make on our visitors.  
 
To maintain a continued focus on our community’s overall landscaping, including 
lawns, shrubs, flowers, palms, hardwoods, and irrigation system, a call went out 
last fall for anyone interested in being on the newly formed “Landscape 
Committee.”  Four individuals stepped forward and, as is the case with most 
volunteer positions, they now make up the committee!  Scott Fisher will act as the 
committee chairperson with other members being Judy Fisher, Maria Senior, and 
Joan Giannotti. 
 
Should you have a landscaping request or inquiry, please use the following 
process to bring it to the attention of the committee for review and 
response. 
 

1. Go to Bermuda Greens Home (bermudagreensnaples.com)  
2. Click on “Community Management” 
3. At the bottom center click on “Send a Message to the Community 

Manager” (Claire Marie England) 
4. At the dropdown select “Landscape Inquiry” 
5. Complete the requested information and Submit. 

 
As an alternative to using the website, requests and inquiries can also be 
submitted to the committee through our Community Manager.   

https://bermudagreensnaples.com/


Establishing our Landscape Committee and developing an efficient system to 
review and process your requests and inquiries is just another effort to improve 
our overall responsiveness to you, our owners.  While all requests will be 
promptly reviewed and responded to, approval will be based on budget and 
current regulations (Bermuda Greens Rules and Regulations, page #7, “Gardening 
Areas”).  Also, please note that our landscaping rules and regulations are in the 
process of being reviewed and updated and any changes will be communicated to 
you soon. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


